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Division 12 Newsletter

Dear Parents;

Well, it is February already! We have another jam packed month of learning and fun.  Gung Hay Fat Choy on the 8th!
 What We Are Looking at This Month:

In math, we will begin to study subtraction.  We will also be looking at how addition and subtraction relate to one another (number families).  We have been reading and writing about feelings and friends.  This week we have been thinking about Chinese culture and New Year Celebrations.  
	Chinese New Year

We are studying Chinese New Year.  This year, New Year’s Day is on February 8th.  We will be having a “Wear Red Day” and doing a few activities with the other grade one classes on February 5th.   


	Valentine’s Day Cards:

The students are welcome to bring Valentine’s Cards.  Please make sure there is one card for every student so that no one feels left out.  Thanks!
	Class List:
Allyshia  Brook  Brooklynn  Danika  Denny  Faro  Ivory  Jake  Kaleb  Karmalyn  Landon  Logan  Mason Pamela  Ryder  Sabina  Sonny


Some Dates to Remember:

February 5th
Chinese New Year – Wear Red Day
February 8th
Family Day – no school

February 12th
Valentine’s Day Celebration – cards and treats
February 19th and 22nd
Pro D Day (no school for students)
February 23rd
100 Days of School

February 24th
Anti Bullying Day – wear a pink shirt 
	Sight Words to Practice:
snake  tiger  dragon  rat  goat  rabbit  horse  rooster  monkey  dog  ox  pig  there  that  was  of  what  where all


Please feel free to contact me at the school with any questions you might have.  Have a great week!
Sincerely,

Mrs. C. Hartman
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